
 

Are you  Un-baptized or Baptized non-Catholic  

 

Begin the New Year by resolving to give yourself 

the gift of a deeper understanding of God.  

A new RCIA group is being formed.  

A new group will begin in January 2016  

Meeting on the 2nd and fourth Sundays following the 9:30 AM Mass for 1 hour. 

 

Call to learn more.   You will be glad you did. 

 

Marilyn  - 303-840-5342 – marilyn.alvord@gmail.com     
         

Lynne  - 720-842-4105, llane@avemariacatholicparish.org 

 


